

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting April 01, 2000

The meeting came to order at 7:10 p.m. at T.O.G.S. Restaurant 4608 Imperial Street, Burnaby, B. C.

Most members in attendance rode on this beautiful Spring evening.

Old Business

- 1. On March 11, several members met at Trev Deeley Motorcycles to honour Trev Deeley on his birthday. Roberta Horwood supplied a beautiful cake, and several pictures were taken and sent to Trevor with our best wishes.
- The Billiards Night was a success, and Roy was the "Champ". The non-perishable food items and money donated to Quest was appreciated. Sandra read a letter we received from Quest, thanking us for our continued support.
- 3. HOG 2000 Warren Ballard gave an update on the HOG 2000 plans for August. We are hopefully going to have a band for Friday and Saturday night, and possible showers for the campers supplied by the owners.
- 4. Dan Code has forms available for the advanced riders course scheduled for May 20 & 21. There are 4 spaces left for the Sunday course. Members of the Vancouver chapter who take the course can be reimbursed \$50.00 in HOG bucks by HOG Canada. Vern Bye has more information if anyone is interested.
- 5. The Buell Demo Rides last weekend were very successful a "thank you" has been expressed to all who helped with the rides.
- Today was the Harley Davidson Demo Rides, and they were extremely successful apparantly the biggest yet. Darwin has expressed his thanks to all who gave their time and effort to help make this a success.
- Our chapter has donated \$100.00 to the mechanics at Kanes Harley Davidson (Calgary) after their dealership burned to the ground recently. They were not covered by insurance, and this money will go to buy replacement tools. Darwin has donated the proceeds of the auctioning of a baseball cap signed by John Elway \$250.00. A letter of thanks from the Kane dealership has been received.